
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Monday, 25 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Here is link to the new summer term menus for school dinners with our new catering support 
from Chefs in Schools. Summer-menu-South-Harringay-23-24.pdf (southharringayschools.co.uk) 

If you have any questions about the menu, or the Chefs in Schools generally, one of the chefs, 
James, will be available to talk at drop off time tomorrow and Wednesday.  

James will be on the Infant gate tomorrow morning and then on the Junior gate on Wednesday 
morning.  

 

Kind regards,  
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
 

 
 
Headteacher 

 

http://southharringayschools.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Summer-menu-South-Harringay-23-24.pdf

